Phinn, Faith

To: Bowe, Kenneth
Subject: RE: CAO Bakery Grant status

From: Carlos De Varona <carlos@caobakerycafe.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 5:03:43 PM

To: Bowe, Kenneth <kbowe@hallandalebeachfl.gov>

Cc: Phinn, Faith <fphinn@hallandalebeachfl.gov>; Earle, Jeremy <jearle@hallandalebeachfl.gov>; Jose Urena
<jose@caobakerycafe.com>; Tony Cao <tony@caobakerycafe.com>

Subject: Re: CAO Bakery Grant status

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Allow sender | Block sender

Good afternoon Kenneth

We are sorry that we have not been able to get the landlord to agree.

We apologize for all the time and effort you all and the city has put into this project. We hope that this does not affect
our long term relationship with the city going forward because the owner decided he did not want the liability at the
11th hour.

Again we hope to be here for you and the city.

And again our sincere apologies

Have a great week

Carlos de Varona



